
HB 985 -- MOTOR VEHICLE LICENSE PLATES

SPONSOR: Aldridge

This bill requires the issuance and display of only one license
plate for most personal vehicles and personalized license plates.
Criteria for purchase and renewal of a single plate are specified
in the bill.

This bill is similar to HB 1794 (2020).


